Minutes of the CKA AGM (3™ October 1996)

Present: Hughie, Jenny, Charlie, Janine, Paul, Mark W, Juin, David B, Jess, Pete,
Dave S, Thea, Robert, Scott, Julian

Apologies: None
Treasurer’s Report - D. Sheldon

Bank Balance is £233. £200 was spent on shirts for the County. These will be used by
the National League team. The balance should increase next year.

League 1* Division Report - Robert (7 teams)

City I retains the league title. Bedford will not be included in next seasons League
Schedule. A letter is to be written to Bedford to inform them of this.

League 2" Division - Paul (9 teams)

Phoenix I came top, Phoenix II came bottom. Two new teams - Oundle and University
I1 - are now in this division.

It should be noted that the same rules apply for both divisions in the league.
Development (Youth) - Scott

Junior Equipment has been hired from Norwich.
The Junior club will be 6pm-7pm on Sunday at Netherhall School from 20" October.

Publicity Officer - Julian

More publicity for the Cambridge Tournament to be done. Results from the league
will be faxed to the Cambridge Evening News.

Reffing Officer - Hughie

12 people passed the refereeing Exam. New refs will be assisted by more experienced
referees.

There are no plans to rank referees for division 1 and 2

There will be 4 hour courses run by the BKA over next year which include a 30
minute exam. Rich Blanchfield is running one near Christmas which is BKA
approved. This is only open to people who have passed Hughie’s exam.

More exam sessions TBA (possibly 1 per fortnight).

Development Officer - Vacant

Mark Wassell to liase with Cambridge City Council



Treasurer Officer - Vacant

Filled by David Bates

The Cambridge Summer tournament will be held on Sunday 1* June
The next meeting will be held on 11" November at 7pm

Meeting finished 8.45pm



